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Comments I register my objection to this application for landfill and processing / recycling plant.   This will a 
hugely toxic & detrimental affect on our precious wildlife & protected woodland.  The levels of 
enhanced pollution, noise, smell and grime due to the 500+ lorry cargo and movements per day on an 
already heavily congested and highly polluted Storrington Road - we can barely get in and out of our 
estate as it is.   Not to mention the toxic impact from waste leaching and polluting our local streams 
and aquifer providing our drinking water through to the visual impact.  We chose to live on the edge of 
the Southdown's National Park for it's tranquillity, wildlife and beauty that truly needs to be preserved 
now, and for future generations.    I appreciate a corporate business is keen to progress this 
application as it would make them money,  but what benefit is this to the health and wellbeing of the 
local community.  Health, safety and wellbeing of local wildlife and residents must be protected over 
profit margins.  Supporting this application would be totally horrific in every sense and would 
definitely hit national headlines!  Thank you for your help and support. 
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